


expansion, and power plant modifications. DOT continues to work on the 
Thompson Drive entrance to UAF. 
 
Significant public input was received 

http://www.uaf.edu/pps/WestRidgeCstrn.html


https://uaf.edu/files/mastplan/2003-02-Summer-Visitor-Parking-on-West-Ridge.pdf


consideration. Members of the mining community are said to have an interest in 
the design of the walkway to cŽŵŵĞŵŽƌĂƚĞ�h�&͛Ɛ�ŚŝƐƚŽƌǇ�ŝŶ�ƐĞƌǀŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�
community. 
 
Nomination of New MPC and Subcommittee Members 
The chair noted the departure of several MPC and subcommittee members and 
the need to recommend new members to the Chancellor. He invited MPC 
members to bring forward new names of individuals who would bring expertise to 
MPC work and who are willing to serve. 
 
Other Business 
 
Adjourn 
 
Next Meeting: May 1, 9-11am, Chancellor's Conference Room 
 


